
 

 

June 3, 2024 
 
PROVIDER ALERT: VALUE-BASED CARE LEARNING COLLABORATIVE 
(IMPROVING QUALITY, OUTCOMES, AND VALUE IN HEALTH CARE) 
 
MedStar Family Choice District of Columbia wants to make you aware of HMA’s year-
long learning collaborative where you will learn about Medicaid value-based payment 
(VBP) arrangements in the District of Columbia, how these VBP programs apply to your 
practice, and how to work toward improving care and outcomes tied to payment. 
 
After engaging in an initial general session to better understand VBP, participants will 
complete an assessment to facilitate enrollment into one of three content-specific tracks 
to deep-dive into improving a VBP metric: 

• Track 1: Pediatric Care: Well-child Visits (Lead: Kelli Stannard, BSN, RN 
[healthmanagement.com]) 

• Track 2: Care of Acute and Chronic Conditions: Potentially Preventable 
Admissions (Lead: Melita Ellis King MD, MA [healthmanagement.com]) 

• Track 3: Maternity Care: Timeliness of Prenatal and Postpartum Care (Lead: 
Elizabeth Wolff, MD, MPA [healthmanagement.com]) 

Target Audience:  
This learning collaborative is ideal for Medicaid providers interested but not participating 
in VBP with a Medicaid managed care plan (MCP) and those Medicaid providers 
already participating in VBP with an MCP. 
 
To learn more, please join one of the initial sessions: 

• Register for Tuesday, June 11, 10-11am 
• Register for Thursday, June 20, 12-1pm 

If interested, but unable to attend the June 11 or June 20 session, please provide your 
contact information and specify your interest in the Value-Based Care Learning 
Collaborative. HMA will follow up with you on additional opportunities to participate in 
the initial session. For questions, you can also email HMA at 
support@integratedcaredc.com or visit HMA’s Value-Based Care Learning 
Collaborative webpage [integratedcaredc.com] for periodic updates. 
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For questions concerning this Provider Alert, please contact the MedStar Family Choice 
District of Columbia Provider Customer Service Department, Monday through Friday, 8 
a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
Phone: 800-261-3371 
Email: mfcdc-providerrelations@medstar.net 
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